
Report on Orientation of Round II Skill Modules by Princess Diya Kumari Foundation on 

9th May, 2023. 

 

Resource Person: Mr Sandeep Sethi 

Attended by: Madhumita Nandi , Bhavna Srivastava, Rupina Anand, Ruchi Baweja and 

Minakshi Puri 

 

A brief introduction about the need of Skill modules was given by resource person Mr Sandeep 

Sethi. The following were the points of highlight of the session. 

 

• Mr Sandeep Sethi shared the sequence of slides to make Skill modules. 

• It was recommended that hand painted cover page should be made, reflecting the concept 

covered in the module. 

• Pictures in the modules should be either drawn by students or by art department or could 

include photographs of students performing activities. All information or pictures taken 

from internet should be duly credited. 

• Plagiarism should be avoided. 

• The modules should have 70% practical and 30% theory based content. 

• It was mentioned that the timeline to complete Round II Skill Modules is 3 months. 

 

The session ended with a question answer round. It was an intriguing and enriching 

experience. 

 

                
 

 

              


